BREAKING GROUND IN THE
CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE

Building Community Through Our Citywide Vision!

Join us for a Groundbreaking Event on April 11th!

South Middle River Street Paving Project

Saturday | April 11,2015 | 10:00 am
NW 15th Street and NW 5th Avenue

Join the City of Fort Lauderdale and the Groundbreaking Area
South Middle River Civic Association for

a Groundbreaking Ceremony to kick off &

the 15th Street Paving Project. Highlights

of the project will include upgrades NW 15TH ST ®
to the storm drain system, removal of
excess pavement, resurfacing the road,
installation of solar lighting, sidewalks,
landscaping, and new signage. The
project helps fulfil our community-wide
Vision of strengthening connectivity as we
create asafe, convenient, and accessible
transportation network.
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www.fortlauderdale.gov

If you would like this publication in an alternate format or if you need reasonable accommodation to participate in this event

, please call
(954) 828-4755 or email publicaffairs@fortlauderdale.gov.



